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Boeing extends our deepest condolences to the families and friends of those on board Flight 972 operated by
Global Aerolineas Damojh on behalf of Cubana de Aviacion outside of Havana, Cuba. Boeing also extends our
best wishes for the recovery of those who were injured. A Boeing technical team is providing assistance at the
request and under the direction of the U.S. National Transportation Safety Board, the Accredited Representative

for the United States.




